
From: James
To: Joe Sonnenberg
Subject: RE: Revised
Date: Wednesday, August 12, 2020 7:05:48 AM

Good morning Joe, 
I believe everything is good to go for this application!
Sorry to not have replied sooner!
 
 
James Stoutjesdyk
Keystone Concrete Ltd
403-894-3051
www.keystoneconcreteltd.com
 
 

From: "Joe Sonnenberg" <Joe.Sonnenberg@nrcb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2020 10:26 AM
To: "James Stoutjesdyk" <james@keystoneconcreteltd.com>
Subject: RE: Revised
 
Hello James,
 
I think it is all there now. I have attached the compilation of everything I have with a few pages I
added for you (copies of the mds and manure requirements). The permission to apply letter will not
need to go with this package but I need it for the file. If you get a chance please have a quick look
and make sure everything is accurate/ fits what we have discussed. Give me a call if there’s anything
 misunderstood or you would like to adjust of add before we go to public notice (my number is 403-
381-5822, I’m available on the phone until noon everyday this week).
 
Once I hear back from you I will start preparing the public notice to get the process moving forward.
 
Have yourself a great day otherwise,
 
Joe
 
From: James Stoutjesdyk [mailto:james@keystoneconcreteltd.com, August 1, 2020 1:58 PM
To: Joe Sonnenberg <Joe.Sonnenberg@nrcb.ca>
Subject: Revised
 
Hi Joe, hopefully this satisfies the requirements!  Let me know!
Thanks 
 

James Stoutjesdyk
Keystone Concrete Ltd.
403-894-3051
www.keystoneconcreteltd.com
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